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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

No. 06 of 2022 – GB Stand Up Paddle Board Race - River Ely and River Taff– 
1st May 2022 
 
The GB Stand Up Paddleboard (SUP) race will take place on the River Ely and River Taff, 
starting from Cardiff Bay Yacht Club (CBYC), on Sunday 1st May 2022. 
 
The first of six waves will start at 1030 hrs with the last competitor expected to have completed 
the course by 1500hrs. There will be six accompanying event support vessels on the water at all 
times.  
 
Turn marks will be positioned adjacent to CBWAC and by the Principality Stadium on the Taff. 
 
Vessels navigating the Rivers are asked to keep wash to a minimum during racing.  
 
 

 

Notices Cancelled     
 
None 
 
Notices Remaining in Force  
 
No. 14 of 2020 – PYW timetable Pilot scheme 
No. 02 of 2021 – Lifting of Navigation Restrictions – (Staying Local during Covid 19) 
No 04 of 2021 - Notice of Discontinuance of Aids to Navigation – Cardiff Barrage Approach 
Channel Sector Light and Taff Crossing Viaduct Upstream and Downstream lighted beacons 
No 07 of 2021 – Paddle craft transit route between River Taff and River Ely 
No 08 of 2021 – Water Ski Pilot Scheme / Zone 
No 01 of 2022 – Cardiff Barrage Lock 1 Closure – Preventative Maintenance 
No 03 of 2022 – Inner Harbour Partial Pontoon Closure  
No 05 of 2022 – Bridge Inspection – River Taff 
 

 

Harbour Master, Cardiff Bay 
25th April 2022 

Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Rd, Cardiff, CF10 4LY 
Barrage Control Tel No: 029 2070 0234, VHF18  

Mariners are reminded that CCTV is in operation at the Barrage for operational and health and safety 
reasons. All CCTV images and VHF transmissions are recorded. 


